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I fully support this bill as it is critical that society invests in forms of transportation 

other than automobiles that are clean and efficient.  This bill is an essential part of 

that and the Oregon Legislature should approve it as quickly as possible.  I also 

support its provisions to reduce diesel emissions as those are carcinogenic and 

especially harmful to the children who ride school buses to and from schools. 
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